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Monday 15th January 2024 
  
Dear Parents and Carers, 
  
Year 5 Residential Trip Wednesday 10th – Friday 12th July 2024 
 
We now have the exact number of children who will be attending the Year 5 residential in July so I can 
confirm that the cost of the trip will be £255. 
 
A deposit of £35 has already been paid making the balance £220.  This covers coach travel, 
accommodation (with bed linen provided), meals from dinner on arrival to lunch on departure (please bring 
a packed lunch on the first day), and instructor-led activities. 

Please note that towels are not provided. 
 
The balance of £220 can be paid either as a lump sum or in instalments as follows: 
    

 £80 to be paid by Friday 16th February 2024 
  

 £80 to be paid by Friday 22nd March 2024 
  

 £60 to be paid by Friday 3rd May 2024 
 

All payments need to be made using MCAS. 

MCAS assumes that the first payment required is a deposit but as this has already been paid the three 
payments due are all instalments.  When you select the trip you can choose to either pay £220 for the trip 
in full, or as a ‘deposit’ which is actually the first instalment of £80 followed by two further instalments of 
£80 and £60. 

Please note that if your child subsequently withdraws from the trip, any monies paid can only be refunded if 
another child takes up their place. 
  
More details about Woodrow High House in Buckinghamshire can be found on their website 
www.woodrowhighhouse.org.   
  
We will be holding an evening meeting for parents and children to attend before the trip. If, however you 
have any questions before this, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
  
Yours sincerely James Puxley 
Headteacher 


